ANNOUNCEMENT
ONLINE VISA APPOINTMENT SYSTEM

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that the Embassy
will launch “the online visa appointment system”.

From 1 to 31 July 2016 visa applicants are encouraged to make
appointments to submit visa applications through the online visa appointment
system. Appointment confirmation must be printed and attached to the
application. The applicant who makes an appointment through the system will
be served before those who do not make online visa appointments.

Since 1_August 2016 all visa applicants are required to make
appointments to submit visa applications through the online visa
appointment system. Appointment confirmation must be printed and attached
to the application. The Embassy will NOT accept any application without
appointment confirmation which is made through the online visa appointment

system.

Further details and information regarding the online visa
appointment system will subsequently announce to the public in due course.




